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2 September 2OIO

Dr Richard Chadwick
GeneralManager
Adjudication Branch
ACCC

GPO Box 3131
CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Dr Chadwick

ACCC Draft Determination on Agsafe Application for revocation
and substitution of authorisations

I write in respect of your advice on 20 August re the above.

Agsafe Limited thanks the ACCC for granting our application for authorisation a further three years.

we do not wish to hold a pre-decision conference in relatíon to this matter.

I thank you for the advice and assistance provided by your staff to us in preparing the application and for
your prompt consideration of it.

Yours síncerely

Ms Sue White
GeneralManager
Agsafe limited
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